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$13.2 million make-over set to go for the Broadway SkyTrain Station

 – TransLink and the Province of BC funding a major upgrade

A better aesthetic “feel,” better entrances and exits, improved sight lines, more passenger capacity and improved security are key components of major upgrades on the way for the Expo SkyTrain Line’s Broadway Station.  

Construction is due to begin in November on the $13.2 million project to transform one of the busiest of the original Expo Line stations into a brighter, more attractive and more easily accessible connection from the major bus routes serving the Broadway corridor and the adjacent Commercial Drive Station on the Millennium Line.

BC Transportation Minister Kevin Falcon says the project is just the start of a larger initiative to double the Expo Line’s passenger capacity.  “Our SkyTrain system has huge potential to move more people if we invest in longer trains and updated stations.  The province is helping to fund TransLink’s purchase of 48 more SkyTrain cars and this upgrade to the Broadway station are additional steps toward that goal.”  The province is contributing $4.27 million toward the station upgrades.

TransLink’s CEO, Tom Prendergast, says Broadway Station was the logical choice to start major station improvements.  “Broadway wasn’t originally designed to be a major transfer point, but it has clearly become one of the most strategic hubs on our system.  It is important for TransLink to undertake renewal projects, which upgrade our existing network.  The province’s contribution will help TransLink raise the operational and aesthetic standard of the facility, with better service to transit customers and a more appealing focal point for the community as our outcomes.”

The project came about as a result of the federal government’s Urban Transportation Showcase Program, which has helped fund a number of improvement projects including the Main Street transit upgrades and the Central Valley Greenway cycling facility.

One of the features of the new design, which was developed after months of planning and discussions with transit customers and community stakeholder, will be the new entrance off 10th Avenue. 

Accessibility will be improved with a proposed new HandyDART stop, with elevator, stairs and escalator to platform level.  When the new elevator is operational, the elevator at the north end of the platform (directly off the Broadway entrance) will be removed.  The roof over the platform will be extended all the way to the south end.  New glass walls will replace the existing metal mesh screens at the concourse level and the concrete railings at the top of the stairs and escalators, allowing more natural light, greater visibility and improved security.  Provisions are included to provide more retail space in the station, providing more “eyes and ears” – one of the best security features possible – at more times of the day.

TransLink is partnering with the Province of BC and the City of Vancouver in the upgrading project.  Public information booths will be set up at Broadway Station, Commercial Drive Station and the Hub (the retail space between the two stations on the north side) beginning Tuesday, November 4.  For more information, please visit: http://www.translink.bc.ca/Plans/Public_Consultation/Broadway_Station_Upgrade.asp
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